
Shellfish Conservation Committee 
December 2, 2019 
Bristol Town Hall 

 
Committee Members present:  Scott Burke, David Cheney, Steve Lackovic, Ronald Poland, Steve 
Termine 
 
Minutes 
On a motion by Lackovic and seconded by Termine, the minutes of November 4 were approved 
unanimously. 
 
Lottery Plan. 
On a motion by Lackovic and seconded by Termine, the 2020 Annual Shellfish License Sale and 
Lottery Plan was approved unanimously.  All committee members signed the plan. 
 
Grant. 
The Maine Shellfish Restoration Resilience Project awarded the committee a grant earlier this 
year.  They have a requested a follow-up report on the project.  The follow-up report was 
reviewed and approved. 
 
Watershed Project. 
A draft report from FB Environmental was received.  Maggie Burns will be added to the agenda 
for the January meeting for a full review of the report. 
 
Student Licenses/Ordinance Amendments 
Tabled until January/February. 
 
Conservation 
The January 1 opening of Schoolhouse Cove was approved by DMR.  A public notice will be 
placed in the LCN. 
 
Adjournment due to crappy weather and hunger.  The next meeting will be held on Monday, 
January 6 @ 6:30pm.  Agenda items to include:  update on the Pemaquid River Watershed 
Project, ordinance amendments. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Steve Lackovic 
 
 


